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WEALDEN LEAGUE REPORT

Welcome to the April edition of the
Newsletter and with it the fast
approaching end to the Wealden League
Season. Congratulations to the 'A' side
on retaining the Championship, which is
pretty much certain even though there
are some matches still to play.

Although there are quite a few
outstanding matches still to be played,
it looks likely that the Crowborough
teams will be placed 1st and 2nd in the
League.

The Club AGM will take place on June 5
at 8pm in Jarvis Brook. Look out for
the Agenda coming soon.
Continue to enjoy your sport.

CLUB NIGHTS
Please note that these continue every
Friday night between 8pm and 10pm at
the Jarvis Brook hall. In addition, once
the League Season is over, Mondays will
also be available.

MEDIA SNIPPET 1
Will Bayley
Just can't help reporting on Will! But
with good reason as he has just won the
open standing doubles in the 2017
British Para Table Tennis Championships
held at Grantham. Partnered by Billy
Shilton, they came from 2- 0 down in
the final to take the match against Ross
Wilson and Aaron McKibbin by 11-7 in
the fifth.

Our 'A' side currently has 437 points,
whilst the 'B' team is on 317 but has
three matches in hand. Ridgewood 'B'
should finish 3rd in front of Broad Oak
'A'.
So another successful season for our
two teams.

ANNUAL CLUB TOURNAMENT
As you know the Annual Tournament
usually takes place during May, but the
Committee has decided to move this to
September this year.
The advance date to note is Friday 15th
September and the usual Singles and
Doubles events will take place. There
could be another date as well, to be
decided.
The entry fee will be £5 per night, to
cover the cost of trophies and
engraving and more detail will be
circulated in August.
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